
UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

MEMORANDUM

 

Date: October 4, 1996 31010.1

Reply to
Attention of: Chief, Applications Processing Branch

Subject: Misdirected applications.

To: Chief, Fee Section

Attached is a batch of applications to P. O. Box 358320. They were delivered to us here fit
the Laboratory on October 3, 1996. Could you kindly redirect them to the proper office. 1:
suspect they need to be directed to Room 230 at 2000 M Street. Thanks.

Charles M. Cobbs

Attachment:
Original incoming


